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Hi Quinn and Andrew,

Thank you for making the updates to the AQ520 and Risk Assessment Report. Most of the changes
look good but we found one discrepancy: in Table 6-2 of the Risk Assessment, the child exposure
locations have been updated correctly but it looks like the dispersion factors for noncancer risk have
not been updated to reflect the new location. Could you take a look and let me know if you can
correct the dispersion factors and hazard index calculations for child noncancer risk, and re-submit
the Risk Assessment Report by August 2, 2024? Please also submit the excel version of the risk
assessment report tables so that we have the most recent version for our documentation.

I’m available this week if you have questions - if you need more time please let me know in the next
few days when you think you can make the updates.

Thank you!

Julia DeGagné, P.E. (she/her)
Cleaner Air Oregon Project Engineer
Oregon Department of Environmental Quality
Cell: 503-866-9643




